
 

 

 Folders will come home tonight. Please make 
sure to review them carefully and empty the 
contents. I will not begin   sending a homework 
packet until next week. 

 AR testing is not available yet. I will email when 
testing can begin.  If you would like to begin 
reading to your child, you can fill out the book 
tracker in their green   folder and we will give 
tests when testing becomes available. (Please 
see info sheet for more information.) 

 Thursday is an early dismissal day (2:30pm). If 
you plan to pick your child up in the car line at 
2:30, please park  behind the cones in line. I will 
bring all students out to meet you in the parking 
lot. This follows the dismissal pattern for 
grades 1-8.  

 If you send in a sweater or jacket with your 
child, please make sure it is labeled.  This will help 
us if their items are      misplaced in the school 
building. 

 If you have not signed up for ClassDojo, you will 
be receiving an email to set up your account. 
This is the behavior tracking system I will be 
using in my classroom this year.  I also use it to 
share pictures of my students throughout the 
day.   

 I will send the snack calendar out weekly, and 
also put a copy in your child’s green folder.  
Please do not send any items with     
raspberries or peanuts. 

Kindergarten News 
What We Are Learning This 

Week 

Religion: Classroom Prayers 

Reading: We Are Special 

 Letters: Aa-Hh 

 High-Frequency Word: I 

 Skill: Counting Words 

Math: Numbers 0-5 

Writing: I Can Write My Name 

Social Studies: Classroom Rules 

Mrs. Sullivan~ sullivanm@svsbedford.org 

August 11th — August 15th 

Important Dates 
August 14th: 2:30 Dismissal 

August 15th: Beckett’s Special Day 

August 21st: 2:30 Dismissal 

August 22nd: Liam’s Special Day 

August 26th: School Picture Day 

August 28th: 2:30 Dismissal 


